Email Text

-----Original Message-----
From: Palensky, Lynn [mailto:lpalensky@nwcouncil.org] 
Sent: Thursday, October 02, 2008 4:31 PM
To: Ken MacDonald; Trina Gerlack; Ray Entz; bjk@spokanetribe.com; Welch,Dorothy W - KEWU-4; Allen, Jeff; Berg, Kerry; Fritsch, Mark; Horton, Stacy; L'Heureux,Andre L - KEWR-4; Lindstrom, Shirley; Merrill, Erik; O'Toole, Patty; Paquet, Peter; Powers,Kyna L - KEWR-4; Weist, Karl
Cc: Grover, Tony
Subject: Wildlife review update

Greetings, 

I wanted to provide an update for those involved with the wildlife projects where we are in the planning process.  I am sending this message out to the WAC through Ken MacDonald (or Trina), the Spokane and the Kalispel Tribes, the BPA wildlife COTR's, and the project review planning staff. We will have an opportunity to talk more about the review process with the Kalispel and Spokane Tribes on Monday and the WAC on Tuesday.

Planning Phase:  We are finalizing the proposal form and working with BPA to make all the proposal forms as consistent as possible.  To the extent possible, making the forms we will use for the Accord projects consistent with the proposal forms we use for the categorical reviews.  We are close.  We still plan to send notice out when we are ready for the sponsors to review and update the existing project information in the.  We are designing the proposal form to be easy for you to update and revise your current proposals for the future years.  You will access the proposal forms on the Council's website and will have access to previous proposals and ISRP review information.

Site Visits: We have completed the following wildlife site visits in conjunction with the monthly ISRP/ISAB meetings: 
1.  July 24 - John R. Palensky Wildlife Area (Burlington Bottoms) - COMPLETE 
2.  Sept. 25 - ODFW and Umatilla Tribes: Iskuulpa, Wanaket (and a briefing on Rainwater),  and Ladd Marsh - COMPLETE 
3.  Week of October 20th - NE WA and Northern Idaho (Colville, Coeur d' Alene, Spokane) - TENTATIVE (for discussion) 
4.  October 30-31 - Willamette projects (Amazon, Willow Creek, Green Island, Xena)  - confirm with Michael Pope 
5.  Week of November 3rd:  Southern Idaho or Yakima area - DISCUSS 
6.  Possible early December site visit for Yakima, or Southern Idaho or other (?) - DISCUSS 

In addition to these site visits we would like your feedback on holding one large meeting or a few smaller meetings throughout the basin, (for example in Spokane, Boise, Portland) so that sponsors can present their projects to the ISRP reviewers.  These meetings would likely occur in January or February 2009. 

Site visit summary brochure:  The ISRP made several positive comments about the information provided at the most recent Oregon site visits and how helpful it was. We have the 2-4 page brochures in electronic form (attached) for your information. I will also post these on the wildlife review website.

<<WANAKET.doc>> <<Rainwater.doc>> <<ISKUULPA.doc>> 
I will send a follow up email to confirm site visits as well as a notification for sponsors to begin updating proposals.  Thanks and please call me or email with any questions. Thanks.

Lynn Palensky 
Program Planning and Special Projects Coordinator 
NW Power and Conservation Council 
851 SW Sixth Avenue, Suite 1100 
Portland, OR  97204 
503-222-5161 
www.nwcouncil.org 
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